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Hello Reception! 

 
  
We hope you are all well and enjoying the sunshine when you go out for your daily exercise! 
  
We have all been very busy! Mrs Fawbert has been enjoying the time at home with her family. She 
had fun making her children a photo treasure hunt to find things on one of their daily walks and 
then they made one for her!  
  
Mrs Constable has been doing lots of dog walking as well as outside jobs like weeding, stacking 
wood ready for the winter and jet washing the patio. She’s also had fun celebrating her and her 
daughters birthdays, reading lots of books and playing board games with her family.  
  
Mrs Gray has been having lots of fun with her children, doing lots of craft and baking some yummy 
cakes. They have had the paddling pool out in the garden to splash around in, although the water 
has been a little bit cold! 
  
We are missing you all so much and we think about you often. We can’t wait to hear all your news 
and about what you’ve been getting up to, once we get back to school. We bet you’ll all have 
grown bigger and maybe even started losing teeth, you’ll be looking very grown up! 
  
If there is anything you need to know, please ask your grown-ups to send us an email and we’ll 
help as best we can. We are still here for you, we just all need to keep safe at home for now. 
  
Take care everyone! 

 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Fawbert, Mrs Constable and Mrs Gray 
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